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TOP NEWS

Introducing Deacon
Zones

To better support Family Group leaders, we
have implemented zones where each
deacon will be the point of contact for
specific group leaders. This is to more
effectively meet the needs of our church
family. To see the map and zones, please go
the church website. It is listed under
“Resources.” 

CharlotteTowne Apartments
We are very grateful and excited to have a
partnership with Charlottetown Terrace
Apartments. We worship with them on House
Church Sundays and have an onsite
Thursday Bible study group. We encourage
Family Groups to sign up to serve the
community on House Church Sundays.

FACILITIES UPDATE...
We’re excited to share that we will begin the
construction this month to add a new ADA
bathroom, as well as install a new security
system. 

Additionally we have other projects slated
such as adding new HVAC units in the
Fellowship Hall and classroom behind it,
updating the flooring on the 3rd floor as well
as on the lower level  for the Children’s
Ministry.

Future projects include purchasing picnic
tables for the front lawn and adding 2
drinking fountains; one on the sanctuary
level and one on the ground floor..
 

UPDATE ON HIRING AND
BY-LAWS
Though the hiring process for
the Congregational Evangelist
and Women’s Ministry Leader
roles has been quiet for the
start of 2025, recently we have
received interest from
potential candidates. The
hiring committee will be
meeting in the next couple of
weeks to discuss the next
steps.

We appreciate your patience
and understanding during this
time and will provide further
updates as things progress.

Thank you for your continued
support and prayers.

By-laws Update
Mark your calendars for March
16. Following an abbreviated
service, we will have Deric and
Glenna Boston join us to share
insights on the importance of
our church bylaws.

The Bostons are our brother
and sister-in-Christ and bring
a wealth of experience in
working with non-profits,
particularly in legal and
administrative areas. Their
presentation will help us
understand how legal
obligations align with our
nonprofit board responsibilities
and the desire to represent
and to embody Christ-like
characteristics.
 
We look forward to seeing you
there!



Ministry Fair a Success
March has started with such an exciting
event...our first EVER Ministry Fair! Nearly
every ministry in our congregation was
represented in our gym  as a way to
share its vision and mission, as well as
answer any questions.  

It also gave members an opportunity
to sign up to volunteer and serve in
the various ministries. The Deacons
are encouraged by the number of
servants that we are partnered with  
in the Charlotte Church.

Let’s continue serving together to
encourage, strengthen and be the light to
the community of The Charlotte Church

and God’s Kingdom!

To contact the deacons, send email to:
deacons@thecharlottechurch.org


